
 ‘  
 
 April 19, 2019 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket U-180680 

In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Sound Energy, Alberta Investment 
Management Corporation, British Columbia Investment Management Corporation, 
OMERS Administration Corporation, and PGGM Vermogensbeheer B.V. For an 
Order Authorizing Proposed Sales of Indirect Interests in Puget Sound Energy 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
On Wednesday, April 17, 2019, the Proposed Transactions in the above-captioned docket closed. 
In accordance with Commitments 64 and 65 of the Commitments agreed to in that docket, on 
April 18, Puget Holdings and each of the owners of Puget Holdings filed declarations attesting to 
the requirements of Commitments 64 and 65. The one-day delay in filing these declarations was 
a technical violation of Commitments 64 and 65, which required the filing of such documents 
prior to closing. Accordingly, in accordance with Commitment 64, Puget Sound Energy, through 
this letter, is reporting this technical violation to the Commission. To prevent a future delay, 
Puget Holdings has implemented a schedule and notification process to ensure that all such future 
deadlines are adhered to. In accordance with Commitment 64, this compliance report will be 
served on Commission Staff and Public Counsel. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven R. Secrist 
Senior Vice President and General Counsel 

 
cc: Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie LLP 
 Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski, Commission Staff 
 Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
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